
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  August 30, 2017      
 
RE: 1120 Curry Lane (permit application # T17-8617) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Sapodilla tree.  
A site inspection was done on August 25, 2017 and documented the 
following: 

           Tree Species: Sapodilla (Manilkara zapote)  

                



 



     
 
No evidence of subterranean termites observed (mud tubes, larvae in 
debris at base of tree). 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 
Diameter: 58.2”  
Location: 80% (back yard tree)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 40% (poor, recent maintenance trimming permit removed trunk 
section with termites, dead branch areas throughout canopy, poor lower 
structure)  
Total Average Value = 73%  
Value x Diameter =  42.4 replacement caliper inches 
 
Active evidence of subterranean termites was not observed at time of 
inspection. 
 
A permit was issued on May 25, 2017 (T17-8496) for heavy maintenance 
trimming of the tree to remove a large trunk that had termites.  Below are 
photos taken for that heavy maintenance trimming application prior to 
issuance of the permit. 



 



 



         
 
Termite mound in tree (this section of tree was removed under the 
maintenance trimming permit).  



 
 



 

 

Application 

 

 

 






